
Call for Beneficiary Narratives 

Dear [Beneficiary's Name], 

We are reaching out to invite you to share your personal story and experiences regarding the 

impact of our program on your life. Your narrative is invaluable in showcasing how our 

initiatives are making a difference. 

We are looking for stories that: 

• Highlight specific changes in your life due to our support 

• Illustrate any challenges you faced 

• Showcase the overall impact on your community 

Please consider writing a brief narrative (about 500 words) and submit it to us by [Submission 

Deadline]. Your story will not only inspire others but also contribute to our ongoing efforts to 

improve and expand our services. 

Thank you for being an integral part of our community. We look forward to hearing your story! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


